
Notices and Announcements 

18th Annual Meeting of the Society for Computers in Psychology 
Chicago, U1inois 

November 9, 1988 

The 18th Annual Meeting of the Society for Computers in Psychology will be held at the Palmer House 
Hotel, Chicago, IlIinois, on November 9, 1988. This meeting will feature papers on applications of com­
puters to all areas of psychology-experimental, clinical, and educational. 

Further information may be obtained from N. John Castellan, Jr., Department of Psychology, Indiana 
University, Bloomington, IN 47405. 

29th Annual Meeting of the Psychonomic Society 
Chicago, Ulinois 

November 10-12, 1988 

The 29th Annual Meeting ofthe Psychonomic Society will be held in Chicago, November 10-12, 1988. 
The meetings will begin Thursday moming and continue until Saturday at noon. The headquarters hotel will 
be the Palmer House. 

The program and hotel reservation cards have been rnailed to members. A copy of the program will be 
published in the November issue of the Bulletin 0/ the Psychonomic Society. 

For further information, please contact the secretary-treasurer of the Society: Michael E. Rashotte, Depart­
ment of Psychology, Florida State University, Tallahassee, FL 32306-1051 (Telephone: 904-644-2040; BIT­
NET: Rashot@FSU). 
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